
 

 

30th November 2022  
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
I am writing to inform you about the Information Evening for Year 8 Parents and Carers which will be held 
on 11th January 2023.  5pm - 6pm in the Main Hall in school.  
 
I hope that many of you managed to attend our virtual parents’ evening on the 10th November and that 
this was a positive experience with a chance to get some feedback and guidance from your child/
children's teachers.  In addition to this parents' evening we would like to invite you into school on the 11th 

January to hear from myself as well as some other key members of staff.  The purpose of the information 
evening is to share with you some key information and align how we can all work together (child, parents 
and school) to achieve the best possible outcomes as they continue their 8 year journey with us in the 
new year.   
 
We will be sharing information on:  

• Assessments  

• Study skills and memory techniques  

• Reaching their full potential  

• Accessing all that RVHS has to offer on their 8 year journey  

• Wellbeing  

• Parental guidance and support  

 

There will be further information regarding the evening going out to you nearer the time, however I  
wanted to notify you early so that you can put it in your diary.  

It is not necessary for your son/daughter to attend.  

In the meantime, please feel free to contact me if there are any questions or concerns.  I look forward 
to meeting you properly, in person, on the night.  

Yours faithfully  

 

 
Mr F Ryan      Mr T Price  
Year 8 Progress Leader   Assistant Headteacher 


